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New Mexico (0il Ccenservavion Commission
323 Carger Bu.lding
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In answer to your letter of January 7, 1958, concerning our
proposed well, J. A. Leavitt No, 2, 13-185~20E; the name of our yroposed
well should be Vinnie L. Leaviti No. 2 because it will be on tre same
lease as our Vinrie L. Leavitt No., 1, The J. A, Leavitt et al and
the Vinnie L, Leavitt leases are the same,

Please change the well name on ;our C-128 and =101l to
reflect this charge in well designation,

Yours very truly,

L]
F. A, WISE
District Superintendent



